
 

 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 

STREET REPAIRS – FOREST RIDGE 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 12, 2022 

The San Antonio Water System (SAWS) has contracted with J & P Asphalt Company to 

repair the roadway on Forest Ridge, from Forest Way to almost at Forest Brook, from 

damage incurred during the recent water main break.  

They are asking that all vehicle owners in this area park in the driveway or on a different 

street, leaving the roadway open to allow the curb-to-curb repairs. They expect to 

complete the entire project on the same day.  

For frequent roadway travelers and Forest Oaks residents, please expect road 

closures/detours and plan on using a different route. 

For questions or concerns regarding the roadway repairs, please contact the Project 

Manager, Mr. Eugene Mora, at 210-382-5232. 

 

 


